
Announcement: 
 
 
 
 
We have a new name – the rest remains the same! 
 
Hansa Meyer Heavy Haul & Rigging USA, LLC will become ATLAS Heavy Transport 
LLC and Hansa Meyer Global Transport USA LLC will become ATLAS Heavy Projects 
LLC. 
 
While you will receive the same quality of service that you have always relied upon, the 
name change and rebranding symbolizes a new era in our company where we can 
focus on what we do best; heavy transports, rigging, engineering and solutions to 
move complex cargo anywhere in the world with the support of our network of 260 
project-focused partners worldwide. 
 
You will notice our name and logo is changing soon on all of our equipment, emails, 
invoices and promotional material. We are still the same team with the same great 
service, same phone numbers and same address - we just have a new name. Our 
ownership is now 100% in the US, which allows us to continue to invest in equipment 
and our people to support our growth strategies.  
 
All contracts, quotations and other agreements, remain in place, but please contact us 
if you have any questions or would like us to formally substitute the name Atlas for our 
previous name in your documents. 
 
We at ATLAS Heavy Transport LLC and ATLAS Heavy Projects LLC are excited and 
look forward to continue working with you. We truly appreciate your business – thank 
you for trust in us. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
Frank Scheibner 
President & CEO  
 
 
 
 
 
 


